
Emanuel Rodriguez

1710 Nebraska Ave
Kansas City, KS 66102

913-687-8728
23Emarod@m.kckps.org

Feb 14, 2023

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs
Representatives will carpenter
Capitol Building
Topeka, KS

Dear Committee,

I am writing to offer support for HB 2044, otherwise known as The Crown Act .I
support this legislation because people need to stop getting discriminated
against for expressing themselves with their hair. Discrimination shouldn't be a
thing in this generation because it’s not fair or right if people are losing
opportunities because of their hair style.

I am a senior at Wyandotte High School. I believe our diverse students are the
greatest resource this state has to build a bright future. We want you to
support this bill.

Sincerely,

Emanuel Rodriguez Borjas
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